
We’re thrilled to welcome Ralph (Trep) Trepkowski to 
the YMCA of Columbia as our new Association Mainte-
nance and Facilities Director. Trep brings with him a wealth 
of experience and a strong commitment to excellence.

For the past 12 years, Trep has served as the Facility Di-
rector at the Dow Bay Area Family YMCA in Bay City, MI. 
During his tenure, he has demonstrated exceptional leader-
ship, a keen eye for detail, and a passion for creating positive 
experiences for members and staff alike.

Prior to his role at the YMCA, Trep owned and operated 
various hospitality businesses, further honing his skills 
in management and customer service. His ability to motivate 
and lead by example will undoubtedly be a valuable asset to 
our team.

Trep’s experience extends beyond facility management. He 
was instrumental in overseeing the construction of a 
new 97,000 square foot YMCA facility, ensuring a smooth 
transition from the old location. His knowledge of building op-
erations, coupled with his certification as a pool operator, will 
be invaluable in maintaining our facilities.

We are confident that Trep’s dedication, expertise, and posi-
tive attitude will make a significant contribution to the YMCA 
of Columbia. We look forward to working with him as we con-
tinue to provide exceptional services to our community.

Please join us in welcoming Trep to the team!

WELCOME RALPH TREPKOWSKI
NEW ASSOCIATION MAINTENANCE & FACILITIES DIRECTOR
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“I’ve had the privilege of 
working with a fantastic 

team of employees, 
subcontractors, and 
administrative staff. 

Together, we’ve been 
able to improve, 

maintain, and deliver a 
YMCA that the Bay City, 

Michigan community 
can truly be proud of.

 
I’m excited to see 

what we can achieve 
together at the YMCA 

of Columbia!”


